
-----Original Message----- 

From: Glenn Boyle <director@burnabymoresports.ca>  

Sent: February-20-20 4:44 PM 

To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> 

Subject: Delegation Request, Executive Committee of Council 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 

unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If you feel this email is malicious or a 

scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca 

 

 

Sent By E-Mail 

 

February 20, 2020 

 

Attn: Chair & Members of the Executive Committee of Council C/o Nikolina Vracar Office of the City 

Clerk 

4949 Canada Way 

Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2 

 

Dear Chair & Members of the Executive Committee of Council, 

 

On behalf of Burnaby MoreSports Society (BMS), I am writing to request an opportunity to appear as a 

delegation before the Committee and to make presentation about the work of BMS at your next 

scheduled meeting on the afternoon of Wednesday, March 4th. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Glenn Boyle | Executive Director 

Burnaby MoreSports Society 

 

100-4460 Beresford Street 

Burnaby, BC V5H 0B8 

Tel: 604.431.0400 x 115 

burnabymoresports.ca 
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